
Hello Captains and Vice Captains  

Now that the golf courses are opening, we can enjoy our game of golf; however, it is very clear 
that it is not ‘business as usual’.  We know the virus is still here and COVID-19 is having a major 
impact on Zone 4 events.  Please read the information BC Golf has sent out as a directive for all 
zones in our province. 

 “Effective immediately, zones are  advised not to conduct any competitions within the zone. 

Failure to comply with this directive from the Provincial Health Officer may result in a golf 
course‘s ability to stay open.  It may open Zone directors to personal liability as we have 
received advice insurance policies we carry with respect to Directors and Officers will not cover 
any claims made if something were to incur. 

For the foreseeable future we should all be happy we can play and enjoy golf at our home 
courses.” 

Kris Jonasson 
Chief Executive Officer 
British Columbia Golf 

  

The effect for Zone 4 will be: 

•         Cancellation of the Zone 3/4 Four Ball Tournament, June 29                            

•         Cancellation of the Senior Women’s Tournament, August 27                       

•         Cancellation of pin rounds, Beat the Champ and Dorothy Olive Franklin for this year 

 Your club games are considered community events.   For your weekly games it is considered 
you are using data which resulted from recreational play. 

You may have questions about the Zone 4 levy and as soon as a decision is made in discussion 
with BC Golf we will notify you. 

I hope you enjoy your time on your beautiful course this summer.  If you have any questions 
please send me an email.  On behalf of your Zone 4 executive we are sending caring thoughts 
your way and are looking forward to working with you in 2021. 

 Regards 

 Ann Warrender 
Chair 
Zone 4 Women’s Committee 
 


